

May 24, 2013

## **Open Letter to Toronto**

As Members of Toronto's Executive Committee, we would like to assure all Torontonians that the City's business continues without interruption. Committees are at work, community meetings are going forward and constituent issues are being resolved. Toronto's government - from City Council to Standing Committees to everyday neighbourhood issues - is moving forward.

Nevertheless, the City needs continuity and leadership.

We ask the Mayor to definitively address the allegations before him. The allegations need to be addressed openly and transparently. We are encouraging the Mayor to address this matter so that we can continue to focus on serving the people of Toronto.

Sincerely,

**Deputy Mayor Doug Holyday Toronto City Councillor** 

Ward 3 Etobicoke Centre

Peter Milczyn **Toronto City Councillor** 

Ward 5 Etobicoke-Lakeshore

Cesar Palacio **Toronto City Councillor** Ward 17 Davenport

**Gary Crawford Toronto City Councillor** Ward 36 Scarborough Southwest Michael Thompson **Toronto City Councillor** Ward 37 Scarborough Centre

Jaye Bobinson

**Toronto City Councillor** 

Ward 25 Don Valley West